
 

 

NOTICE TO PORT STAKEHOLDERS 

  
This is to advise all port stakeholders that as part of the ongoing measures to reduce 

cargo backlog at the Port, KPA will effective from today, transfer empty containers 

to a number of CFS yards. These containers arrived via the SGR but have remained 

uncollected so far. KPA has waived storage charges due on these containers. 

Importers will, however, pay a handling & transfer fee of U$75 for a 20ft container 

and US$100 for a 40ft container, subject to 7 days free period at the CFS. The CFS 

operators will work with ships agents to identify the parties to whom they were 

released so that they may go and collect them and complete the container cycle. This 

measure has been necessitated by the fact that the existing empty container depots 

are full. The move will also help in streamlining the process of return of empty 

containers via the SGR so that empties can be picked with ease. The list of containers 

and the CFSs to which they have been transferred will be made available daily in 

our website www.kpa.co.ke 
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